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CATECHETICAL MINISTRY NEWS 
Call or email Laura Ortiz, (408)296-1193 , ext. 100 , lortiz@st-justin.org for registration information. 

If you have any questions about our programs, contact Tracy Sevigny at tracy@st-justin.org. 

Youth Faith Formation 

High School Confirmation  
Penance Service and Confessions,  

followed by  
How do I build the kingdom?  

Saying “Yes to the Mission of Christ and His Church” 
 

Please keep our candidates in your prayers, as they continue the catechetical portion 
of their formation.  

General Information 
Our Early Childhood Education Program (ages three through First 
Grade) meets Sunday, 9-10 a.m., while our Elementary Program  
(2nd grade through Junior High) meets Sunday, 10:15-11:30 a.m.   

If you are new to Catechetical Ministry, please print out a registration 
packet from our website or complete one in Room 2 next Sunday.   

 

How is Your 3-Year Old Enjoying Mass? 
 

During the 9 a.m. Mass, we offer an Early Childhood Program. Though 
our Kindergarten classes are to capacity, our Three-year and Four-year 

old classes still have plenty of room.  Our program provides a 
developmentally appropriate faith-based experience for the youngest 

members of our community.  

Just a reminder to check all 
parish activities, go to our 
website at www.st-justin.org. 
Click on the CALENDAR 

link, and you will find where it is being 
held and the times. 

Please keep our 
Elect and   

Candidates in 
your prayers. 

 

Next Saturday, April 4,  
Our Elect  and Candidates will 

celebrate the Sacraments of  
Initiation at Easter Vigil. Please 

join us at 8:30 p.m. for this  
wonderful Mass.  

Sunday, April 5th is Easter Sunday! 
 There are no Sunday sessions next week in celebration of Easter!   

During the 9 a.m. and the 10:30 a.m. 
Sunday Masses, we have a group of 
dedicated catechists who lead our parish 
children in a developmentally 
appropriate Liturgy of the Word. The 
presiding priest calls the children 
forward after the opening prayer for us 
all to bless them as they process to the 
Parish Ministry Center’s Chapel.  
In the Chapel, children of Kindergarten 

age through Sixth Grade hear the 
readings proclaimed in a children’s 
translation, participate in a dialogue 
homily, followed by a renewal of 
baptismal promises and full participation 
Prayer of the Faithful. They return to the 
church during the Presentation of Gifts, 
so that the communion-age children may 
participate in the Eucharistic Prayer.  
 

This program is offered free of charge to 
all children of the parish. If you would 
like to volunteer as a catechist once a 
month in this ministry, please contact 
Tracy via email, tracy@st-justin.org. 

FAITH Beyond 2000  
 
                  
 
 
 
Our diocesan-sponsored  

program for catechists and others 
interested in gaining a better 
 understanding of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
Monday, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 

 

April 27: 
Moral Formation II 

 
May 11: 

Catholic Social Teaching 
 
 

Plan now to attend and give  
your ministry and your  

spirituality a boost! 
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Community Ministry 

Community  
Ministry  
Easter Project 
This weekend we 
are packing and 
distributing Easter Food and  
Children’s Easter Baskets to 200 
families. We are still in of 5 
pound canned Hams and $10 
Grocery Store Gift Cards.  
Donations can be dropped off in 
the Parish Small Hall after all 
Sunday morning Masses.   
 

Outreach Dinner 
Thank you to Kathy 
Moore and the St. 
Justin School First 
Grade who  
sponsored last 
week’s Outreach Dinner. Our 
next Outreach Dinner will take 
place, Sunday, April 12,                 
beginning at 1:30 p.m. in our  
Parish Small Hall. All Senior 
Citizen members of our Parish are  
invited along with a guest, to this 
meal, followed by BINGO.  
 

Food Collection  
Most of you are aware of the  
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During the month of 
April, we will continue to  
request canned Soup, Pork & 
Beans, Chile, Macaroni & Cheese 
and Tomato Sauce. 
These are items that we 
do not receive often 
from the Second Harvest 
Food Bank. Please feel 
free to drop donations in 
the barrels in the Church, the       
barrel in the Foyer of the School 
or bring items to the Parish Office.  
 

Hungering for Seeds of Home                                        
We follow Jesus this week on our Lenten journey as he      
enters into Jerusalem, a community he knew well. CRS Rice 
Bowl asks us, too, to prayerfully enter into our own communities, to find 
those who are hungry and thirsty, who need our help. How does our Lenten 
journey motivate us to serve those we encounter in our daily lives?                                 

Graduating Eighth Graders in                     
Parochial and Public Schools 

April is the time to apply for the Msgr. Mentasti Scholarship Award.               
A $1,600 scholarship will be awarded to a graduating 8th grade student 
who has been accepted to a Catholic High School for the 2015 fall                     
semester. The student’s parents must be registered, supporting parishioners 
of St. Justin Parish Community. 

Application forms are available at the Parish Ministry Center and on the 
parish website, www.st-justin.org. Forms MUST be completed and  
returned to the Parish Ministry Center before May 1. 

MARRIED COUPLES:  
A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend is like Spring-
time.  It’s a weekend of fresh air, the rebirth of romance and 
new beginnings.  If you’d like to make your marriage even 
more special than it already is – call now!  The next  
Marriage Encounter Weekend is: May 29-31 in Mountain View.              
Early registration is highly recommended.  For more information visit 
our website at: sanjosewwme.org or contact Ken & Claranne 
at applications@sanjosewwme.org or 408-782-1413.  
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Daily Thrift Store Hours: 

 

Monday—Friday  
9:00 a.m. ~ 2:30 p.m.   

 

9:00 a.m. ~ 3:00 p.m.  Saturday 
 

10:00 a.m. ~ 3:00 p.m. Sunday 

 

St. Justin 
School Auction 
Save the Date!                          

April 25, 2015 will be the annual 
St. Justin School Spring Auction, 

"Fantasy Island: Live Your 
Dream" .  

Tickets are on sale now at the 
school office.  Also, check out the 

auction website to see what  
wonderful items are available this 

year.  It is constantly being  
updated with exciting items. 
https://sites.google.com/site/

fundesign123/home    
 

If you have questions,   
please contact Ginny Orlando at 

408-985-2713 or 
Ginny_Orlando@yahoo.com.  

  

Thank you for all you do for 
our school! 

Community Ministry is in the 
process of organizing our 
Easter Food and Basket 
Project. We are planning to 
accommodate up to 200 
families from Santa Clara with 
an entire Easter Meal and 
Easter baskets for their 
children. 
 

We will be packing parcels of 
food on Saturday, March 28, 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. Please 
join us in the Parish Small 
Hall if you are interested in 
helping. 
 

Between now and March 28, 
we will be collecting all the 
needed FOOD 
Needed items:   
Canned Cranberry Sauce 
Canned Corn 
Canned Green Beans  
Canned Yams   
Canned Fruit Cocktail 
Packaged Pork Gravy  
Boxed Pork or  
Cornbread Stuffing 
    and 
Hams (5 pound canned) or 
$10 Gift Cards  

 

Community Ministry will be 
purchasing fresh potatoes, 
carrots, apples, oranges, and 
onions to include in the Easter 
parcels.  
 

We are also collecting items 
needed to assemble 
Children’s 
Easter Baskets. 
Candy, Small 
Stuffed Animals, 
Toys and Baskets 
can also be dropped off 
between now and March 27.  
 

We will distribute the Easter 
food on Saturday, March 28 
and Sunday, March 29 from 
1:00 – 3:00 p.m. Please join 
us if you are interested in 
helping with the distribution. 
 
Most importantly, if you know 
any family who 
would benefit 
from our gift of 
an Easter Meal 
or if you need 
more information about our 
Easter project, please contact 
Joe Bauer at 296-1193 ext 109 
or joeb@st-justin.org. St. Justin School Representatives 

will be selling raffle tickets for their 
"Auction Benefit 50/50 Raffle" on 

April 11th and 12th after all masses. 
The winner will win half of the         

proceeds from tickets sold.               
Prices are 1 for $20 or 6 for $100.  
All money raised goes to St. Justin 
School. The winner will be picked 
on April 25th at the auction. The 

winner will be contacted by phone.   


